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OFF CAMPUS ISSUES
July 12th, 2000

The Implementation plan was given out to all in attendance and we went around the table to discuss what had been
accomplished and got suggestions on how to better achieve our goals.

CONA and NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATIONS:

Sevemlofou.trgoalshadbeenmeet,theMCAAagreedthatthey(thoseprwmt)wuﬂdbehappytolet us
know what properties were rentals.

Several of our members said they had worked on keeping there immediate area’s clean, and had initiated
meetings with new members of their communities and shared newsletters or welcome letters.

One of the CONA members, Phil Worthington of Garden Hill created a NOISE CONTROL FLYER, it
was made available for comment or ideas. Aﬂerdecidingmafewchangsitwasagreedbyalltobermdyfor
distribution. HAND and the MCAA both agreed to help distribute and print these brochures.

INDIANA UNIVERSITY:

The City/.U. bus integration has already started on a small scale. It is at the first step level and it is hoped that if it
works out there will be expansion to the program. Time will teil.

Suzanne Phillips said she would do what she could to help with the printing and distribution of the Noise Flyer.
CITY, HAND, POLICE DEPT. and SAFE AND CIVIL CTTY:

HAND has an ongoing program to help develop Neighborhood Associations and is @ constant source of
information for CONA. They will be working on the enforcement of violations, we are all anxious to see how it
works.

MONROE COUNTY APARTMENT ASSOCIATION:

The MCAAhasagrwdassmtedabovewhdpdism'btmtheNoiseHyamdothammia]smtheirtmmtshn
ask us to keep in mind that new tenants have a lot of materials to go through so in order to make it more useful
perhaps we should try to keep it to a minimum .

They also thought that it might be possible to get information on their web-site and will look into that possibility.

It was mentioned by Susan Elkins Goldsworthy that perhaps a good place to get out certain information was at the
utility companies. It was agreed to look into this form of distribution,

Those in attendance:

Kathie Holland-Eln Heights-339-0093 Marjorie Hudgins-ONE-336-1188
Rosey Krakovitz-MCAA-331-1101 Nancy Flynn-Hert-CONA-333-6377
Phil Worthington-Garden Hill-332-2930  Susie Jobnson-HAND-349-3420
Carol Darling-Matlock Heights-332-4920 Mike Hostetler-Bigtn Police-349-3307

Marsha Bradford-S&CC-3493060 Bill Boese-CONA/Westpointe-332-0433
Sue Mayer-Green Acres-332-5269 Jordan 2}/ #/zs4-Coalition for 2 Peaceful Com.-333-2655

Susan Elkins Goldsworthy-MCAA-339-2859 Bill Sturbaumn-Prospect Hill/CONA-332-5780



